
To: Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee 

From: Chris Margetts 

Date: June 11, 2021 

Re: Sprung/Myrtha Pools Facilities Alternative 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Sprung/Myrtha Pools designs are considered as an alternative or interim 

solution for new recreation facility builds, including the pool and arena, in the community 

of Elliot Lake. 

 

Background: 

Due to the fact that there is no money available from government sources at this time to 

fund a new Multi-Complex in the City of Elliot Lake, we should be looking at alternative 

facilities to the new Sports Complex. 

As they stand now, both the Ruben-Yli Juuti Centre and the Centennial Arena are 

outdated and may have a current life-span of only five more years. Instead of pouring 

more money into these facilities, looking into alternative builds such as Sprung/Myrtha 

Pools designs can see us through for another 20+ years. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Chris Margetts 

Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee Chair 

 


